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Tuesday 19th March 2024 

Easter Hat Parade 2024 

Dear Parents, 

 

I’m delighted that we will be holding our Easter Hat Parade on Thursday 

28th March at 2.20pm. 

 

For those of you unfamiliar with this lovely event, we ask all of our children 

and staff at school to make an Easter Hat.  This can be as simple and 

traditional or as wild and whacky as you like.  The children have been set 

making the hat as a homework and I hope you will get involved with them in 

this activity.   

 

On Thursday 28th March, we will leave the school at around 2.20pm and 

the whole school will parade down The Linces, along Sheridan Rd and then 

back to the school.  You are welcome to come along and cheer us on.  Many 

folks in the community come out to see the parade. 

 

Children will be leaving school at the normal times, so please do not ask to 

collect your children early. 

 

If you are going to come, please park considerately and do not stop on 

the zig-zag lines. 

 

Back at school, prizes will be given out in each class for the best Easter 

Hats. 

 

This is a wonderful way to round off our Spring Term. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Richard Hawkins  

Head Teacher 

The Linces 

Buckland 

Dover 

CT16 2BN 

01304 822663 

headteacher@greenpark.kent.sch.uk 

www.greenparkcps.co.uk 

 


